
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
July 7, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Attn: Gary Widerburg 
 Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 03-035-14 – Quarterly Compliance Filing – 2015.Q1 Avoided Cost Input 

Changes  
 
On June 1, 2015 PacifiCorp (dba Rocky Mountain Power) submitted its quarterly Schedule 38 
compliance filing pursuant to Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) orders dated 
October 31, 2005 and February 2, 2006, in Docket No. 03-035-14.  In compliance with these orders 
the Company is required to keep a record of any changes, including data inputs, made to the Proxy 
and GRID models used in calculating avoided costs. The orders further require the Company to 
notify the Commission and Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) of updates made to the models 
used in the approved Proxy and Partial Displacement Differential Revenue Requirement 
(“PDDRR”) avoided cost methodologies.  
 
On June 22, 2015 the Division filed comments recommending that the Commission acknowledge 
the Company’s quarterly compliance filing as generally complying with Commission orders.  
Based on its review the Division report stated that “…the updates to the inputs of the avoided cost 
calculation are generally reasonable and the avoided cost prices are calculated according to the 
Commission approved methodology.” 
 
The Company appreciates the effort and cooperation of the Division in arriving at its 
recommendation in this proceeding and hereby asserts that it has no reply comments in response 
to the Division’s comments.  
 
Informal inquiries may be made to Bob Lively at (801) 220-4052 or Dan MacNeil at (503) 813-
5523.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
cc:  Service List (Docket No. 03-035-14) 


